

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

PROJECT MAC

Reply to: Project MAC 545 Technology Square

Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Telephone: (617) 864-6900 x6201

20 March 1970

To:

Dr. Margaret MacVicar, ESG

Dr. Judah Schwartz, USSP

From:

David E. Burmaster

DEB

Subject:

Undergraduate Student Use of Multics

Professor M. M. Jones has spoken to several other professors here at MAC and they have arrived at the following guidelines for undergraduate student use of Multics:

- Projects must contribute to the improvement of Multics System.
- Projects require prior approval of either Professor F. J. Corbato or Mr. R. C. Daley.
- Usage of off-shift time will be encouraged 3) but will not be made mandatory.
- 4) Office space and consoles will be provided at MAC.

Implicit in the above are two futher points:

- Only a few positions will be open.
- MAC can pay student wages during the summer.

If you feel that ESG/USSP students would be interested in these opportunities, please tell them to contact:

> Professor F. J. Corbato, Rm. 513, x6001 Mr. R. C. Daley, Rm. 511, x6003

cc: J. C. R. Licklider

M. M. Jones

F. J. Corbato